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March 2012 
 

COLLEGE OPEN NIGHT 
 

Tuesday 27th March 2012      6:30pm – 9:30pm 
(presentation at 7:30pm) 

 

An opportunity to discover the College and courses available. 
 

ALL WELCOME 

 

IntroducIng… Jeff Higgins is a first year student from Antrim. He is married to 

Jemma and they are expecting their first child in June. Jeff became 
a Christian at the age of 20. He served in South Africa as an 
assistant at a Baptist Church during 2008. On returning home and 
realising the need for a thorough theological training, to serve God 
more effectively, he commenced studies at IBC. 
Jeff says ‘I am really benefiting from and enjoying College. It is one 
of those ideal scenarios where you can't wait to get up in the 
morning! The lectures and lecturers are really helpful and my fellow 
students are a real blessing.’  After College Jeff and Jemma hope to be involved in pastoral 
ministry, locally or overseas. 
 

…Nicole menary is a second year student from Ballygawley. She came to a personal 
experience of Christ at the age of five.  Nicole has always wanted to be a 
primary school teacher. So after she finishes her degree she hopes to be 
accepted to complete a one year post-graduate teaching qualification. 
Nicole comments ‘My days at college so far have been some of the best of my 
life. I have had the opportunity to develop my skills in public speaking and 
also in evangelism. College has been a great source of help in my Christian 
life as I have the privilege of studying God's word on a daily basis as well as 
meeting some fantastic new friends!’ 
 

(The next issue of ABC INSIGHT magazine (available 1st April) will contain the full interviews with Jeff & Nicole) 

 

CONTINUE TO PRAY for 20 new students for the September 2012 

Undergraduate/College intake and also 15 for the Postgraduate programme. 


